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JUN 2 71984

Fairview. Hospital
ATTN: William K. Maxwell

Administrator
2312 South Sixth Street

' Minneapolis, MN 55454

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is your new byproduct material license.,

' Please note-that we have not added the names of Dr. Carlson or Dr. Molde to the
list of authorized users. We will need additional documentation for both doctors
in order to add them to your license.

Dr.'Carlson's preceptor shows training in 1975. Since this is in excess of five
years, we will need documentation of his continued participation in nuclear medicine
from 1975 to the present. The letter dated July 7, 1981 documents 113 hours of
didactic training. This does not meet the recommended number of 200 hours as outlined
in Reg.' Guide 10.8 Appendix A. Please submit documentation that Dr. Carlson has
had at least 200 hours didactic training.

-

Dr. Holde's preceptor shows training in 1972. We will need evidence that he hasc

had continuing experience in nuclear medicine to the present time. We will also
need Supplement A for Dr. Molde.

When submitting the abovt documentation, please mention that is is additional
information and reference Control Number 76695.

If you have any. questions or-require clarification on any of the information
- stated above, you may contact us at (312) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Patricia M. Vacherlon
Materials Licensing Section

Encl: Reg. Guide 10.8
Preceptor Package (2)
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